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Submission text 
Repeal of LISC in respect of concessional contributions made after 1 July 2013 is 
retrospective legislation.  
 
I am a low income earner and have been making additional salary sacrificed contributions 
since 1 July 2013 on the basis of the existing legislation. I would not have been making those 
additional salary sacrificed contributions had I known it would be repealed from 1 July 2013.  

 


